
Meeting Minutes
May 13, 2010

Washington Energy Committee
 

Attendees: Al Krygeris, Lindley Rankine, Johanna Young
 

 
• Engineer came last week and took data, He will submit a report 

in a week. Ed Thayer took measurements. Cost of  analysis is 
$2,500

 
• The report from the audit has come back and a pink powder was 

discovered in the walls. It was probably formaldehyde. They are 
testing the powder to make sure it is not toxic, but it is unlikely 
that it is in its powder state. It has probably "off-gassed, " said 
Krygersis.

 
• Al registered himself and Johanna for the upcoming Local 

Energy Conference on June 19th.
 

• For the booth for Old Home Day, Bob Fraser will ask his brother 
who works for a utility company to get brochures we can hand 
out. Johanna and Al will also look for information to give out at 
the local energy conference.

 
• Al has collected (with help of Michelle and Bob) all the data 

needed for energy usage of the town for 2009. It just remains to 
be inputted.

 
• Bob has been reappointed to the committee.

 
• Discussed having another green film night this summer, but have 

not yet set a date.
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.



 
 
Respectfully submitted by,
 
 
Johanna Young, Committee Chair


